
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parents with kids in: South High 

School, Marrs Middle School, and 
Norris Middle School. 

 

We invite you to: 

  
FREE PARENTING CLASSES 

ONLINE CLASSES! 
(Smartphone or Computer needed) 

 
 

Common Sense Parenting 
In six sessions for one hour a week, parents 
will have the opportunity to learn, observe 

and practice new skills to help with their kids’ 
behaviors.   

 
 

Common Sense Parenting 
   

Each Tuesday for Six Weeks 
August 4th – September 8th, 2020 

6pm-7pm 
     

 

   402-734-0155 
 


